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January 7. 2020 

Dear Wiseburn Families, 
 
In a commitment to continuous improvement of our educational programs the District has employed 
consultants to assist the District by conducting a review of the Preschool and Before and After School 
programs.  As a parent, you are an important part of the input process for the review.  We would appreciate 
your perspective by linking to a district survey and responding to the questions on the survey.   
 
In addition to asking for your written input, a parent meeting has been scheduled for Monday, January 13, 
2020 from 5:30-6:30 p.m. at your child’s school.  For Cabrillo/Burnett families, the meeting will be held at the 
Cabrillo Multi-purpose room.  For Anza families the meeting will be held at the Anza auditorium.   If this date 
and time are not convenient for you, a second meeting time has been scheduled on Tuesday, January 14, 
2020 from 8:00 – 9:00 a.m. at the same locations.  You are invited to attend either of these meetings to 
discuss your views on how the District is doing in serving our students, particularly with respect to the Child 
Development Centers and Before and After School programs.  
 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/WUSDCDC1 
 
Sincerely, 
Cathy Waller 
Director of Psychological and Child Services  
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